
July 31, 2006 

Hon. Beth O'Donnell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
PO Box 61 5 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE:Case NO. 2006-00146 

Dear Ms. O'Donnell: 

The purpose of this letter is in response to John E. Selent letter to you dated July 21, 2006. 1 
object to this letter, I don't see not one word of truth in this letter. I don't know where this man got 
his law degree, must have been from a Sears and Roebuck catalog, because I don't think this 
man knows how to read or write. Especially the comment made about my comments not being 
legal. Where does he come from? All my comments are legal, theres a new thing called 
FREEDOM OF SPEECH, maybe he has never heard of it. 

And since he can't read or write, I'm going to draw him a picture. Find enclosed a copy of his map 
where he is going to put that 240 ft. tower, and you will find where I am going to put my new 
house. I have already spent $750. to get the BLUEPRINTS drawn up. 

I would appreciate your rejection to this 240 ft. cellular tower right on the borderlinne of my 
property. 

Furthermore, this is my SECOND REQUEST FOR A HEARING REGARDING THIS MATTER. 

Awaiting your reply, I remain. 

Yours truly, 
r'-.. 

Janice Grider 
4331 N. Hwy. 12'7 
Russell Springs, KY 42642 

cc: John E. Selent 





Hon. Beth O'Donnell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Cornmissio 
21 1 Sower Blvd. A 

P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 4060 1 
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!d to Ms. Janice Grider's letters, dated July 8,2006 and 
Public Service Commission of the Commonwealth of 

' The letters expressed Ms. Grider's concerns about the proposed 
e located at 728 Damron Creek Spur, Russell Springs, Kentucky 

End Cellular Partnership, which is managed by Bluegrass Cellular Inc. 
Tderstands Ms. Grider's concerns, generally, to be: (1) lack of notice of the 

~ctio d of the cell tower; (2) whether the proposed construction of the cell tower 
he value of her property that is identified as Parcel L, Lot 39 on the attached map 
'3) whether any health-related issues, attributable to the proximity of the tower to 

On July 14, 2006, Bluegrass Cellular provided Ms. Grider with notice of the proposed 
construction of the cell tower, in compliance with 807 KAR 5:063, Section 1, Subsections (1) and 
(m). Ms. Grider was served with notice on July 15,2006. Thus, she was properly informed of the 
proposed construction of the cell tower. 
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